
She talked to all our pupils about: 

 Staying safe online and how to, including age limits on social media 

 Staying safe when they are out and about (including road safety and 

wearing a helmet when riding a bike) 

 PANTS, an NSPCC initiative linked to keeping 'private parts' safe 

Please find attached the short presentation that she delivered to the pupils 

for your information, and for you to follow up with your child as required.  

Thank for supporting us with the 'keeping safe' agenda at Newcroft. 

 


